
Meeting notes 
OMS PTO 

 

November 12, 2020    7pm   Meeting Via Zoom 

 

Board Members    

Genavieve Burbas, President   Kris Haselton, Treasurer 

Candice Feiner, Vice President  Cheryl Verbeke, Secretary 

 

 

Introductions-Attendees-Candice Feiner, Kris Haselton, Dacia Beazley and 

Cheryl Verbeke 

 

Parent Teacher Conference Meal – The PTO provided cider and donuts on 

October 28th.   Purchased donuts from Yates $7.20/dozen.  5 gallons of 

Cider from Meijer. 8 dozen cinnamon, 4 dozen plain. 

 

December Teacher Event - Favorites Candy bar. Drink. Snack. School 

need. Color.  

 

December Teacher Lunch – December 9th pizza and salad. Food for 80. 

Need water and pop. All set with paper products.  First lunch at 10:45. 

 

Spirit Wear Fundraising – First group of orders were delivered. Second 

order deadline December 2nd. 

 

Santa Gift Shop – Not an option this year. 



 

Treasurer’s Report - reviewed budget.  Starting balance $11,491.76. Ending 

balance $11,259.88. Motion to approve by Candice Feiner, seconded by 

Cheryl Verbeke.   

 

PTO Fundraising – Box Tops/Kroger Rewards/Coke Rewards/Amazon 

Smile 

 

Principal’s Report –  

OMS picture day has been rescheduled for a date in February to be 

announced for any students who transfer from OVA and want to be 

included in the yearbook.  8th grade photo has also been postponed until 

February. 

 

More communication coming out tomorrow about remote learning.  

Students will begin with Advisory class. OMS and OHS will have similar 

schedules. Wednesday, December 2nd is no longer a late start day.  

 

OVA Transfer. If a lot of kids return to seated learning, will hybrid be an 

option? Next week staff will be putting a plan in place based on the 

number of kids who will be transferring back.  

   

Prepared by Cheryl Verbeke, OMS PTO Secretary 

 


